
 
 

VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

PORT OF APOLLO BAY 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general 
information. 

 
Australia – Victoria 

No.176– 2021 
Bass Strait - Local Port of Apollo Bay 

 
Port of Apollo Bay Harbour Navigational Aids and Lights 

Date: 15th June 2021 
 
Date: Effective Immediately 
 
Details: 
Mariners are advised that East Breakwater Head light (Fl.W.5s 13Nm) is temporarily out of 

service. 

Mariners will be advised when it is back in service. 

Vol K reference K2177.  

 
Charts 
Affected: 
AUS349, AUS 350, AUS 141 
 
Victorian Charts and publications affected: 
Nil 
 
Further Notice: 
No further notice will be issued. 
 
Further Information: 
For further information contact Simon McBeth, Port Manager, Local Port of Apollo 
Bay, 
email: simon.mcbeth@colacotway.vic.gov.au, phone: (03) 5232 9475. 


